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Nursery Places for September 2018 
We will be allocating places very soon for our very popular school Nursery. Our Nursery provides children 
with  the opportunity to take part in many various actives such as:  

 Large and Small Imaginative Play 

 Maths 

 Language and Literacy 

 Art 

 Physical activities 

 Information Technology 

 Music, Dance and Drama Social Skills 

 Science – Knowledge and Understanding of the World 

If you haven't already applied and would like to do so, please call into the school office to complete an  
application form,. 

PEOPLE WHO HELP US 
Police Visit to Foundation Stage 

 
Next week, the children in foundation stage will be visited by a 
host of vehicles, people and equipment from our local police.  
 

We are so excited to be welcoming our local police with police sniffer dogs, police horses, cars 
and motor bikes.  
 
This is a great occasion for our children to get up close to a police car, meet police dogs and 
horses and meet real police officers.  
 
The children will learn that the police are there to look after them and help them.  
 

Fourth Sunday of Lent 

Mother’s Day 
 

Today, we think about our mums and how special they are to us. There 
may also be many other people in your life who are important to you 

and help to look after and care for you. How could you make them feel special today as well? 
 
 
We pray for our own mothers, grandmas and aunties, and all the mothers in our parish, may we 
always show them love and be helpful and kind.  
Lord, in your mercy… 



School Attendance Matters 
 

This week’s  
Attendance 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our target for attendance is 96%. 
Attendance Award in Reception goes to  

Class 12 
Attendance Award in Year  1 goes to Class 2 
Attendance Award in Year 2  goes to Class 6 

Class 
1 

Class 7 92.8% 93.3% 

Class 
2 

Class 8 93.6% 98% 

Class 
3 

Class 9 86% 96% 

Class 
4 

Class 10 91.3% 96.3% 

Class 
5 

Class 11 90.3% 93.7% 

Class 
6 

Class 12 94% 98% 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Week of Monday 19th March 
Crosby Hall Week 

 
Week of Monday 26th March 

Holy Week Services 
 
 
 
 
 

Full dates are available on the school 
website. 

www.stmargaretmaryinfants.com 

Reception Playground  

Developments 
 

On Monday, the installation of our giant trim 

trail will begin on the Reception Playground 

and will take around 1 week.  

 

We can’t wait to see the children climbing,  

balancing and having fun developing their 

gross motor skills. 

 

 

CREATION  
SHOWCASE 

 
Thank you to all the 

parents and  

children who came to the ‘Creation  

Showcase’ to view the wonderful  

creations of our families and children.  

 

You  must agree that our children are 

very talented. We have all been so  

impressed by the range of Maths board 

games and story books characters. 

 

Recently, a number of children have 

been talking about films and  

computer games which are not  

appropriate for young children, many 

of which have an 18 certificate.  Some 

of the children have been scared and 

their conversations have even  

frightened their friends.  

 

Please be mindful in making choices 

for your children and the effect it may 

have on them and their friends.  

 

Thank you. 
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